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BJÖRK: BIOPHILIA
BIOPHILIA OUT NOW
ON ONE LITTLE INDIAN/

NONESUCH RECORDS
BIOPHILIA RESIDENCY BEGINS OCTOBER 12 

AT ICELAND AIRWAVES FESTIVAL 
“Biophilia is one of 2011′s best releases… The songwriting is sharp, the feel immediate and enveloping.”—Stereogum
October 12, 2011— Biophilia, Björk’s most interdisciplinary project to date is out now on One Little Indian/Nonesuch Records. The Biophilia 10-track album is available digitally and in CD format; a vinyl LP will be available on October 25 (three extra tracks come as a bonus on the CD and digital versions). 

Additionally, each of the 10 songs also is available as a special feature of the Biophilia App for iPad, iPhone, and iPod touch, available through In-App Purchase, exclusively at iTunes (www.itunes.com) and the App Store (www.itunes.com/apps/biophilia). 

Björk has collaborated with app developers, scientists, writers, inventors, musicians, and instrument makers to create a unique multi-media exploration of the universe and its physical forces—particularly those where music, nature and technology meet. The project is inspired by and explores these relationships between musical structures and natural phenomena, from the atomic to the cosmic. “Biophilia's songs are astounding,” raves NPR. “These songs have room to breathe, employing space and silence as much as melody and harmony. The sparse instrumentation and arrangements become gorgeously intricate meditations on which to build ... Vocal melodies unfurl more like transcendent devotionals than typical verses, and become even more stirring when accompanied by a chorus of voices that could fill a cathedral.”

Björk recently completed her residency at this year’s Manchester International Festival where Biophilia received its world premiere. Next Björk will take the Biophilia show to Iceland, where she undertakes a residency of nine shows at the brand new Harpa Concert Hall, including two nights as part of the Iceland Airwaves Festival, from October 12 through November 7. Residencies in the U.S. will be announced shortly.

For more information, please contact Carla Sacks or Krista Williams at Sacks & Co., 212.741.1000 or carla@sacksco.com or krista@sacksco.com.
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